
 
 

 
 

 

Brigadier General Yvonne L. Mays 

The Adjutant General  

New Jersey Department of Military and Veterans Affairs  

 
 

cordially invites you to attend the  

Annual Memorial Day Ceremony 

 
 

Saturday, the 24th of May 2025, at 11:00am 
 
 

at the  
 
 

Brigadier General William C. Doyle Memorial Cemetery 
350 Province Line Road  

Wrightstown, New Jersey 08562 
 

 
RSVP NLT 19 May 2025                       Dress: Business Casual 
dmavaeventsrsvp@dmava.nj.gov             Military: Service Dress 
POC: Jamie Lucchesi 
609-530-6953 or 
Alt POC: Chris Sweeney 
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